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TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN
 
 

I would like to congratulate Ms.Shreya Singal for
successfully completing her 8 Week internship
program from 15 October 2020 to 15 December
2020 with Uneako. She is a phenomenal young
professional who has showcased great creativity
and extreme dedication towards Human Resource
.

During her tenure here, she has shown innovation,
resourcefulness and an eagerness to learn. 

She has done a brilliant job during the period of her
internship and she has the skills, the aptitude and
the passion to be a valuable member to any team
she would be a part of in the future.
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